
Subject: Re: Computing in High Energy and Nuclear Physics (CHEP2015) in
Okinawa
Posted by StefanoSpataro on Fri, 10 Oct 2014 08:58:03 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,
the CHEP deadline has been extended until October 25.
Since the abstracts should be sent to the Speakers Committe at least one week before (17
Oct), let's try to finalize the abstracts for the next pandaroot meeting (Tuesday 14th).
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